
LEE ENERGY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
September 28, 2022 

 
Members present: Lou Grondin, Barb Wauchope, Mary Woodward 
 
The minutes of the April 14 and April 22 minutes were approved. 
 
The group voted 
 
1) to request that $250 of it’s currently allocated budget funds be used to renew the 
committee’s membership in Clean Energy NH 
 
2) to recommend to the BOS that Erik Johnson’s application to join the Energy 
Committee be approved 
 
Updates on several ongoing items: 
 
1) The Lee BOS is hoping to approve the solar installation contract with Revision at its 
September 29 meeting. The probable timing for the required Transfer Station's 
necessary electrical upgrade and the installation date timetable are not yet determined. 
 
2) The Energy Committee is planning to contact relevant parties to discuss the 
possibility of a solar installation on Mast Way School. 
 
3) The energy committee will be contacting local stores to ask for donations to a door 
prize for attendees at the October 25 Button Up presentation in Lee. 
 
4) The committee discussed ideas for helping the Lee Library Board of Trustees to 
identify energy efficiency rebates available for their project. 
 

 


